
 
 

 

 

Dear Year 3 children to be! 
 

Hello! My name is Miss Hayden and I am your new class teacher.  

I am very excited to meet you all in September, this will be my 

first-year teaching at All Souls’ and I cannot wait to get to know 

you all! Year 3 is going to be very busy and I have lots of exciting 

things planned for you. Lots of you will be making your First Holy 

Communion and receiving the sacrament of reconciliation, which 

is such a special and important time in your life.  

 

All about me: I love tea and drink around 6 cups a day (far too 

many). My favourite book at the moment is Slime by David 

Walliams. I think it is hilarious and love reading about Ned and his sidekick Slime. They have 

a great adventure and the story follows their mishaps along the way (they have many!)  

 

I enjoy walking my dog, who is 16 years old and blind, but he does not let this stop him! I 

love being outside and exploring new places and hope we can do this together in 

September! I like baking lots of yummy treats and experimenting with different ingredients 

in my cooking. My favourite food is raspberries or Terry’s chocolate orange. I love all sport 

and enjoy playing team games. My favourite lesson (now this is hard because I like so many 

for different reasons) is probably Maths because I love to problem-solve.   

 

 I know some of you may be feeling a little anxious about coming back to school, with a new 

teacher, new classroom and different expectations, but please don’t be. We are one TEAM 

in Year 3 and we will all learn together. It is my job to make sure you are feeling happy, 

having fun and learning lots. I know it has been very strange, not being in school and you are 

missing your friends, but please know that everyone is feeling the same way. Everyone will 

be very understanding when you come back to school, as we know everyone has been doing 

lots of different things in lockdown. Hopefully, this will provide us with lots of different 

stories to share. Remember you are never alone and together we will make sure everyone is 

happy and feels part of our class.  

 

I have heard so many wonderful things about you all and I cannot wait to welcome you into 

Year 3 in September. If you would like to email me with any questions or interesting stories 

about yourself then my email is madison.hayden@allsoulsschool.co.uk. 

 

This is going to be a fantastic year for us all and I am so excited to be your Year 3 teacher. 

 

Speak to you soon, 

 

Miss Hayden   
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